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Helpful information
Today, on December 9, with the 1st year students of AM Faculty of TIIAME has been held "Meeting with a
psychologist"  M.K.Mukhamedova.  H.  Boymatov,  Deputy Dean for  Youth Affairs  of  the Faculty has started
the event and the floor has been given to K. Shavvazov, dean  of the faculty of AM. K.Shavvazov delivered
a speech that will serve as an instruction for students for the future. He introduced the conditions created
at the institute and told them about the importance of the role of a psychologist in the life of every
person.  M.K.  Mukhamedova  gave  detailed  information  on  the  responsibilities  of  institute's
psychologist. She talked about the importance of healthy lifestyle and the secrets of avoiding stress and
depression. At the end of the meeting, students received answers to their questions from the Institute's

 psychologist  and  the  Deputy  Dean  for  Youth  Affairs.  Leaflets  "Activities  of  the  Institute's
Psychologist" were distributed and all students were encouraged to subscribe to the Psychologist's advice
Channel.
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